
2024/25 First Parents’ Day 

（21 February 2025） 

 

The First Parents’ Day of this school year was successfully held on 21 February 2025 (Friday), 

with parents of all students participating in the event. 

 

Our school holds Parents’ Days twice annually in order to maintain strong bonds and close 

communication with parents, enhancing home-school cooperation and effectiveness of education.  

 

Most of the meetings were conducted face-to-face, complemented by online meetings and 

telephone conversations, so that parents of all S1 to S5 students could have a chance to meet and 

discuss with class teachers their children’s academic and overall performance. Working hand-in-hand 

with parents, our school spares no effort to nurture and cultivate a promising future for our students.  

 

 
The dual-class-teacher system in S1 helps parents gain a comprehensive understanding of their 

children’s performance at school 

 

 

 
Class teachers patiently discuss with parents their children’s academic and overall performance 



 

 

 
Our Reception Team guides parents to different locations to meet the teachers 

 

 

 

 
Our Career and Life Planning Mistress, Ms. FUNG Pui-fun, provides detailed explanation to 

parents, offering advice on students’ future pathways. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 
Parents and students closely read the excellent academic performance information displayed on the screen 

 

 

 

 
Members of the Parent-Teacher Association thoughtfully prepare graduation gifts for our                

S6 students and take a photo with Principal YUEN (5th right), together with                                

Assistant Principal Mr. LO Wai-yan (2nd left) and Assistant Principal Mr. KWOK Wing-man (1st right) 


